Edwards Interchange Project Update
October 3, 2010

The westbound on-ramp will be closed
Tuesday, October 5 - Saturday, October 9

- The westbound on-ramp will close Tuesday 10/5 and remain closed through Saturday 10/9.
This closure is allowed per contract and will accommodate the construction of the on-ramp. Access to
WB I-70 will be available through Avon (mm 167) or Wolcott (mm 157).
- Expect the eastbound off-ramp to close the week of 10/11 for 5 working days.
- ACC will continue concrete paving and we’ll start to see asphalt pavement on the southbound lanes
of Edwards Access Road.
- ACC will continue to have flagger manned traffic control within the work zone. Please be respectful
of their efforts as they are very exposed out there.
- Backups on I-70 likely at Exit 163 during non-peak hours. Commuters should consider an alternative
exit from 1-70 from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. to avoid delays.
BASIC PROJECT INFORMATION
Project schedule: March 15 - November 19, 2010.
Scope: Construction of four roundabouts: Two at the I-70 interchange, one at Miller Ranch Road & Edwards Access
Road, and one at the intersection of Berry Creek/Beard Creek Roads. Work also includes bike/ pedestrian paths
along much of the corridor.
Traffic Impacts: There will always be one lane of thru traffic on Miller Ranch Road and the Edwards Access Road
going in each direction during peak hours, plus auxiliary turn lanes. Peak hours are 7-9 a.m. and 4-7 p.m. Monday
through Friday.
Funding: This project is funded by the American Recovery & Reinvestment Act of 2009
Public Information Hotline: 970-949-1102 Updates: Edwardsinterchange@accbuilt.com

ﬂmﬁriﬂn www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange
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